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Department of History 

May 5, 1971 

Dear Dr. Garcia, 

SAN FERNANDO VALLEY STATE COLLEGE 

NORTHRlDGE, CALIFORNIA 91324 

I am writing a book for public schools comprised of about fifty 
biographies of Mexican Americans who are exemplary in some re-
spect •. I would like to include you. 

The Mexican American biography project continues at a good pace, 
and promises to be a valuable addition to literature on the 
Mexican American for the public schools. 

If JOU would like to be included, then please send me what bio-
graphical materials you have and a current photograph; also, 
let me know where the materials on you are available. The final 
list of biographies will be determined by June on the basis of 
materials on hand. For your information, we will allot no less 
than two biographies (one male and one female) to any one state 
in which there are Mexican Americans. For states like Califor-
nia and Texas, the number o~ biographies will relate to the 
number of Mexican Americans. Each biographical entry will be 
about 1,000 words and contain educational observations based 
on the career in question. 

I hope you can help in the endeavor which I predict will be 
useful education. Thank yo·J.. 

Encs. 


